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South Dort Hwy. to be temporarily closed Wednesday 
 
Grand Blanc Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will temporarily close South Dort Hwy. between Cook 

Rd. and Pollock Rd. on Wednesday, July 27 from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. in order to hold a ribbon 

cutting ceremony. Please contact Kylie Dontje, Communications Coordinator, at 810-767-4920 

ext. 232 if you have questions. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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